
You	can	listen	to	messages	online	at	www.eastridgechurch.org/grow/sermons.	

The Perfect M
om
ent

Micah 5:2-5; Luke 2:10-11; Galatians 4:4-6

christmas eve hospitality  

Join us in hospitality this season as we host Christmas Eve Candlelight 
Gatherings! Both the First Impressions team and Kid’s Ministry could use an 
extra hand this year. We are looking for some extra greeters, ushers, and 
childcare help for any of the three gatherings (4p, 5:30p, and 7p). If you are 
able to help, sign up at the Information Center! 

christmas eve tickets available  

Tickets are now available for our Christmas Eve Candlelight Gatherings. 
There will be carolers in the lobby, Christmas goodies, a Christmas photo 
booth and plenty of Christmas music! 

You will not need the ticket to come but it helps us know how many to plan 
for. If you already know which gathering you would like to attend, 4p, 5:30p or 
7p please grab a ticket on your way out today! The 4p service looks like it’s 
going to be the fullest - if you are at all able, please plan to attend a later 
gathering! 

women’s ministry survey 

Attention ladies of Eastridge: In an effort to serve you better, we’d love it if 
you’d fill out a survey about what kinds of things you’re looking for in 
Women’s Ministry. There are survey copies at the Information Center. You 
can pick one up today and bring it back by January 3rd. 

rest stop update 

The Rest Stop for our local police, paramedics, and firefighters has been a 
huge success! We’ll continue to update you on what the rest stop needs to 
keep making the space a pleasant rest for our community servants. 

Currently, our top needs are individually wrapped snacks (ex mixed nuts, 
granola bars, nut bars, etc) as well as treats (candy, cookies, etc). We also 
always except donations of water bottles, sports drinks, K-Cups! 

All donations can be dropped off in the green bin marked “Rest Stop 
Donations” just inside the office door. Donations receipts are also in the bin 
for you to take. If you have any questions, please email Heidi Winter at 
hgwinter@gmail.com 
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